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Hello, 

My name is Shira, and I'm a current resident of the Marquette neighborhood and planning to
move even closer to the I/O Arcade Bar site. I'm writing to voice my support for this project
and its license application. (I hope I'm not too late to do so - I missed the neighborhood
meeting and only saw that I could email comments to you when I saw other comments posted
while re-reviewing the Legistar page for the application.) I don't tend to frequent bars and
wasn't initially pleased to see one trying to move into the Olds Project, but after researching
I/O I'm excited to have it close by. I think it will be an asset, a positive gathering space
focused more on gaming than on drinking, and I look forward to being able to spend time with
friends there. 

Thanks so much, 
Shira Hand


